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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H3kp75mG9wkepjHIXNV6H564zZSKSI8s/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H3kp75mG9wkepjHIXNV6H564zZSKSI8s/view?usp=sharing


District Report on Division 22 Standards Compliance

After careful consideration of all Division 22 Standards, the 
McMinnville School District is pleased to report we are in compliance 
with all but one area of the Division 22 standards for the 2022-23 
school year.  The full detailed report will be submitted to the Oregon 
Department of Education and made available to the public by 
November 1, 2023.
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OAR 581-022-2230 - Asbestos Management
 Corrective Action Plan and Timeline

McMinnville School District was out of compliance for the 2022-23 
school year in the area of required annual Asbestos Training for 
facilities staff members.   

The MSD Custodial & Maintenance Staff were not trained in 
Asbestos Management for the 2022-23 school year.  The training 
plan for the 2023-24 school year is to train those staff members on 
10/13/23.  For future years the Safe Schools Online Asbestos 
Training Course will be assigned to all staff members annually.
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https://secure.sos.state.or.us/oard/viewSingleRule.action?ruleVrsnRsn=145274


Corrective Action Implemented for Prior Report 

The McMinnville School District was out of compliance for the 
2021-22 school year in the area of required PE minutes at the 
elementary school level, the District submitted a corrective action 
plan to the Oregon Department of Education to bring the District into 
compliance for the 2022-23 school year.  This plan was approved by 
ODE on 3/22/23.  
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